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15 October 2021  

STAR OF THE WEEK  

Nursery – Mrs Mackinder  Aurora Z 

Reception – Mrs Moore  Mohammed H 

Reception/Year 1 – Miss Forlani  Ethan C 

Year 1 & 2- Mrs Tomlinson  Emily D 

Year 2 – Mr Brierley  Elijah W 

Year 3 – Mrs Kan  Cherish W 

Year 4 – Mrs Edwards  Calliope T-H 

Year 5 – Miss Atherton  Lainey W 

Year 5 & 6 – Mr Stevenson  Maisey H  

Year 6 – Miss Thake  Matthew L 

Robins – Mrs Griffin & Mrs Schofield  Esa U 

Kingfishers – Miss Cook  Milly C 

Owls – Miss Manton  James R & Abigail B 

PE Star  Adam A - Yr 6  

Music Star Leo A - Yr 3 

 

Covid – 19  

Just a reminder that face masks are advisable whilst on school grounds as Trafford has 

one of the highest rates at the moment.     

We do have a few positive cases within our school community and we are trying to keep 

everybody as safe as possible. 

Clothing  

Please remember to name your children’s clothing - Uniforms, PE Kits, Coats & anything 

that is brought into school.    This helps when things are lost.   Thank you for your support. 

Mrs Siepen & Mrs Venables (The School Office) 

Parking 

Please can we remind you that we do not permit parents to drive up the driveway or park 

in the staff car park at the back of school.    This is clearly marked as STAFF and the only 

other vehicles allowed in are our minibuses.     Please respect this request and support us 

in our aim to keep out children safe.     Thank you.  Mr Catherall (Head of School) & Mrs 

Yeates (Deputy Head) 
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Evolve  

Just a reminder to please select your children’s meals by Sunday at 9pm for the coming 

week.      

Silent Disco/Halloween                                                                                               

Next Friday 22nd October is our last day for this half term, welcoming the children back on 

the 1st November.       

The children will be having a silent disco within the school day and it would be great if they 

could either wear their own clothes or a Halloween outfit whichever they choose.      

We are asking for a £2 contribution towards the silent disco and a tin of food for harvest or 

the food bank for own clothes/Halloween outfit to be brought in on the day. 

We look forward to seeing all the spooky outfits.   

Thank you for your continued support.   

Mrs Siepen & Mrs Venables (The School Office)  

 

 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy  

If you are interested in this voluntary vacancy please contact the school office on 0161 748 

4356 to show your interest before Friday 22nd October 2021. 

Trafford Events  

Please see attached information sheet. 

Have a wonderful weekend.   

Mr C Catherall 

Head of School 

 


